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July 11  - Lodge Meeting 7 PM 

July 16  - Deck Party 2 PM 

July 26—31 Boonville / Oneida 

  County Fair 

Aug 7 - Clam Bake Noon — 5 

Aug 8 - Lodge Meeting 7 PM 

Aug 20  - Deck Party 2 PM 

Sept 12 - Lodge Meeting 7 PM 

 
Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Wow, a quarter of the lodge year has passed. With 
July, our summer schedule gets into high gear. To 
begin, July and August have only one meeting each 
month. July 11 is the first and we plan for an 
initiation on that date. Several members are awaiting 
initiation and PER/Trustee Ed Kurish has volunteered 
to fill in as Lodge Esquire for that meeting. 
Also in July, I will be attending the Grand Lodge 
Convention in Atlanta, Ga. 
 
July 16th will be the Central NY Elks Riders ENF Ride. 
This event raises funds for the Elks National 
Foundation (ENF). If someone approaches you for a 
donation, please be as generous as possible. We might 
just be able to “bring the trophy home” at the 
completion of the ride. All funds collected and turned 
in by our participating members supports our lodge 
recommended per capita for ENF.  
 
We will be represented at the Boonville/Oneida County 
fair this year. Look to see us there! More info in 
this newsletter. 
 
Schools are closed for the summer and our area youth 
are out there enjoying the summer break. Please keep 
an eye out for them. 
 
We still need an Esquire, Loyal Knight and two 
trustees. These are all important positions but do not 
take much time. Consider being more involved in your 
lodge. Contact John Doiron, ER/PER for more 
information.  
 
John Doiron 
Exalted Ruler 

 
Boonville / Oneida Co 

Fair 
 
Bonville Elks will be 
participating in the 
Boonville / Oneida County 
Fair this year.  A bicycle & 
helmet will be given away by 
drawing to 4 lucky children.  
Handouts on bicycle safety, 
drug awareness and the 
programs that we offer will 
be available. 
 
Volunteers are needed. Call 
315-831-5653 to 
volunteer 
 
 

Newsletter information as 
of June 20th. 



  
 
 
 
 
 

DISTRICT ENF 
MOTORCYCLE RIDE 

 
The Elks National Foundation 
(ENF) motorcycle ride is 
scheduled for July 16th. 
 
Pledge sheets are available at 
the lodge. Reminder that you need 
at least a $20 donation to ENF to 
participate.  
 
You are welcome to participate by 
motorcycle or car. If not, please 
support a member who is.  
 
Our lodge has received ENF grants 
totaling $7500 to-date. Your 
support of events such as this 
allow the Elks National 
Foundation to continue to provide 
grants benefitting our community. 

 
 
       
 

Thank you for 4 Years of Membership 
 
Dear Andrew, did you receive the emails regarding the 
clambake and Taco Wednesday? If not, please update your 
email address so as not to miss upcoming events. Thank you. 
 
Email on file:   

 

 Taco Wednesday.   

All summer, you can feast on 
tacos at the lounge from 4:30 
until 8:00. Make your own 
tacos for $1.50 each with all 
the trimmings. Hard or soft 
shells. 

Why cook. Come to enjoy tacos 
and conversation with fellows 
members. 

 

     Andrew  

Thank you to the following 
members who, since April 21st, 
generously made a donation to 
one of our programs along with 
their dues: 

Alant, Nicolaas 
Brand, Christopher 
Ely, Robert 

Ischia, Tim 
Seeley, Martin D 
Straw, Daniel L 

 
Sunday August 7th 

 
Noon — 5:00 

 
Tickets are on sale now.   

 
 

 Menu 
 

Raw & Steamed Clams 
Shrimp, Steak, Sausage, 

 Hamburgers, Chicken, Corn, Salt Potatoes, Salads 
 

 Beer, Wine, Soda & Live Music 
 

Please bring a nonperishable food item to support  
the Feed our Vets program. 

 
Lodge of Sorrow 

 
Harry E. Worthington 

Born: 8/21/1926 
Initiated: 3/15/1959 
Deceased: 5/9/2022 

 
 

He has passed into the light, 
which is beyond the Valley of 

the Shadow of Death.  The 
places, which have known him, 
shall know him no more.  But 
his virtues are written upon 

the Tables of Love and Memory. 

 
Notice 

· The lounge is now open 
every day at noon. 

· The lodge is collecting non
-perishable food for Feed 
our Vet in July and August. 

 
DECK PARTIES 

July 16 & Aug 20, 2 PM till. Come to enjoy drinks and food with 
fellow members. Bring a guest. Sign up for the corn hole 
tournament at the bar. 


